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Security Mutual Life Announces 2025 Dividend Scale

The Board of Directors of Security Mutual Life Insurance Company of New York approved the 2025 dividend 
scale at its November 2024 meeting. We are pleased to announce that the 2024 dividend scale will continue 
to apply for 2025. This Board approval demonstrates an important action supporting our mutual company 
philosophy. 

Security Mutual Life has paid dividends to policyholders every year since 1893. 

Dividends available for distribution to our eligible participating policyholders are determined annually, 
following a review and evaluation of experience factors. Based on this evaluation, the Board determined that it 
was prudent to maintain the current dividend scale for 2025. 

Throughout the 138 years of its history, Security Mutual Life has maintained the goal of helping to provide 
protection and long-term value to policyholders as a fundamental philosophy guiding Company actions. 

Questions regarding the 2025 dividend scale may be directed to Daniel Foley, CLU®, Senior Vice President, 
Marketing, at 607-338-7376 or 855-861-1584 ext. 7376, dfoley@smlny.com.
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